
Dear Parents, 

We hope you had a restful mid-term
break and are ready for an exciting
second half of the term! It’s been
fantastic to see our students smoothly
transition back into their routines. 

They’ve returned with energy and
enthusiasm, diving into their learning
across core subjects, along with all the
specialist subjects. It’s wonderful to see
them re-engage with their studies,
quickly find their rhythm, and
reconnect with friends.
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The classrooms have been full of
excitement as students collaborate
on new projects, tackle challenges,
and embrace opportunities to explore
and grow. We’re proud of how easily
they’ve adjusted, and we look forward
to seeing this positive momentum
continue throughout the second half
of the term. 



Looking ahead, the second half of the term promises to be just as eventful. We’re
gearing up for some exciting activities, including our Halloween celebrations, the
beautiful Loy Krathong festival, and two special days that offer parents a unique
opportunity to engage with their child’s learning experience.

First, the Kindergarten ‘Stay and Play’ day will be held on the 3rd of December.
This is a wonderful opportunity for parents to join their children in the classroom
and experience how they learn through interactive play. You’ll participate in a
variety of hands-on activities. We encourage all parents to attend and enjoy this
special time with their children.

The following day, on the 4th of December, we will host the Primary Open
Classroom Day. On this day, your child will present some of their recent work and
participate in learning activities with you, allowing you to share in their
accomplishments and see their progress firsthand. It’s a great way to celebrate your
child’s achievements in a fun and interactive setting. 

Both of these events are designed to enhance the home-school partnership, allowing you
to take an active role in your child’s learning journey. Combined with our festive Halloween
and Loy Krathong celebrations, the second half of the term promises to be filled with
excitement and meaningful experiences for all. 

You can find more information about these upcoming events on the ClassDojo calendar.  

     CONTACT INFORMATION 

In case of an emergency or serious illness,
it is essential that the school has up-to-
date contact information for every family,
including home, office, and mobile phone
numbers. Parents should confirm their
contact details on their child’s first day of
school. 
  
If you haven’t been receiving our emails
recently, you may need to update your
contact information. You can do this by
filling out the form at the School Office or
by completing the contact update form
using this link or the QR Code provided. 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=-SpODMnLmkWETTEojrfv-7oSpMPSU9pLuA6CyQuQG55URVdNVzRZNjRGS0U2WFlYMkJFVUhGNFM2My4u&route=shorturl
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